
February 13, 2013

Mr. John Traversy
Secretary General
Canadian Radio-television and
Telecommunications Commission
Ottawa ON K1A 0N2

RE: Broadcasting Notice of Consultation CRTC 2013-19,
Application No. 2012-1051-7 & 2012-0689-7

Dear Mr. Traversy:

As Mayor of Winnipeg, I am pleased to offer my support for the license renewal of
All Points Bulletin TV - to ensure they retain their license as a “public interest service”.

Not only does this network facilitate communication between police forces across our
country but instantaneously broadcasts information on crime, suspects and missing
persons to their counterparts in other jurisdictions and the Canadian public. I stand behind
a mechanism such as this, that enables increased access to information on public safety
and crime prevention.

Enhancing the public safety sphere, this network stimulates the landscape of Canadian
television programming, and, therefore, is most deserving of having their license
renewed.

Yours sincerely,

SAM KATZ
MAYOR • MAIRE

Sam Katz
MAYOR
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